Kindergarten Note:  Friday, October 2, 2014		

I can’t believe that it’s October already.  Your children are really into their routine.  They are busy with Letter Book G.  See if you can find words beginning with the /g/ sound in your homes and outside.  They are learning how to write uppercase and lowercase G’s.  They can always practice this at home.  
In math we are sorting items and reviewing how to write our numbers.  In science, we have been review living and non-living things with our Kindergarten Science workbooks.  In geography, we have learned a little about North America, South America and Europe.  Ask your child about the New York City, the Grand Canyon, llamas and castles!
As a reminder, every Wednesday we have Library with Judy.  Judy reads a book to them and allows them to check out a book.  Please make sure they have their book to return by Wednesday, or they will not be able to check out another book and will owe a little overdue book fine!
Next Friday we will be taking a walking field trip to Fire Station #23!  Watch for information about this.
Remember that in 2 weeks is our Harvest Festival and Silent Auction!  We need your help and you can get hours easily at this fun event.  We need helpers for games & for auction items!  Please ask me!!!
Have a great weekend!
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